
September 16, 2021 

Final Budget Hearing 
 

Mayor Ron Schatz called Final budget Hearing meeting to order at 7pm with Council members 

Randy Zinke, Ken Thomsen, Gary Volochenko, and Derek Fiedler. Also in attendance Ashley 

Fiedler, Auditor. 

Council members look over budget. Only change from preliminary budget to final budget was 

liquor license was moved to $500, and line was added for American Legion funds we get.  

Ken Thomsen makes motion to approve budget, Fiedler seconded it. Roll call vote – Zinke –Yes, 

Fiedler- Yes, Volochenko- Yes, and Thomsen- Yes. Motion carried. 

Fiedler makes motion to adjourn meeting, Volochenko seconded it. Motion carried.  

 


